2021-2023 Seasonal Patio Program Petition submitted by Colton Proveau

Please reconsider your decision to pull back the downtown pedestrian zone experienced in 2020. In 2021, I would like to see closed streets and an expanded pedestrian zone throughout downtown. The atmosphere, pedestrian oriented and traffic-free environment are the leading factors that made the downtown so enjoyable in 2020. I would like to see the pedestrian zone continue.

Signed by 6819 individuals.

The number of signatures applied to this petition was not independently verified by the City Clerk's Office.